
Polley-Carl-20050225163004
To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/25/2005

From:     Carl Polley

Comment:
The policies for orphaned copyrighted works should be based on the principal of good
stewardship.  If a copyright owner wishes to receive remuneration for use, then the 
owner is obligated to be easily contactable.

If an artist wishes to use a work and, after good faith efforts, is unable to 
contact the copyright owner to negotiate royalties for use, then the artist should 
be allowed to use such work as one of the conditions of "fair use."

Thanks for your time in reading this comment.
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